
The USGS Water-Resources Investigations Report 89-4096 which you gave 
to me during our meeting at Camp Lafeune on March 28, 1990 indicates 

nuniber Of production wells are located in Tarawa Terrace. that a 
Please 

1. 

answer the-following questions concerning these wells: 

When were wells TT-26, TT-25 and TT-23 in operation 
were they not in operation? 

and when 

2. 

3. 

Since contamination was not detected in well TT-25, 
it taken out of service? 

why was 

Are the,other wells in this area, such as X-24, T-9, TT-31, 
TT-52, TT-53, TT-54 and TT-69 still in operation? 
then why and when were they taken out of service? 

If not, 

4. Has the abandoning of wells !l?T-26, TT-25 and TT-23 caused a 
hardship to Camp Lejeune? 
spells, etc.) 

(Rationing of water during dry 

5. During our meeting on Narch 28 it was brought to my 
attention that Camp Lejeune had sampled the wells in Tarawa 
Terrace. Please send me a copy of the analytical data on 
the wells you have sampled in this area. 

Please send me this information on or before April 25, k990. Your 
prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. If you have 
any questions contact me at 404/347-7791, 
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Ms. Stephany Del Re' 
Installation Restoration Manager 
United States Marine Corps 
Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

REir ABC One Hour Cleaners CS..ZJiA Site 

Dear Ms. Del Re'r 

As you are aware, preparations for the RI/FS at the ABC One Rour 
Cleaners Supexfund Site are ongoing. The information you provide 
will be very helpful in the remediation of this site. 

John S. Nohrstedt 
Remedial Project Manager 


